Village Board Meeting
February 2024

Streets

2011 truck repairs are complete.
Marks truck has new tires.
Jason’s keeping up on vehicle maintenance.

Water

Plant is running smoothly.

Our pre meeting for the CPE will be on March 19t at 1.

Our comprehensive performance evaluation will be from May 7" to the 9.
Both filter turbidity meters have been fixed and back in place.

Filter 1 is off for maintenance. Some plumbing and valve work needs to be done. It
can be used if needed.

Sewer

The plant is running fine.

Mark took his last class at Morrrisville last week.

I’'ve been working with Mark Christmain on the Warnerville sewer project.

Meeting with OR-TEC this week to discuss Belt press and Auto screen options for wwtp
upgrades. Informational only.



